L2, Dignity Health.
<DC> Glendale Memorial Hospital

and Health Center

Pfizer Vaccination Clinic

Open to Glendale Unified High School Seniors
and Two Household Members

Registration opens: April 15 at 6:00 a.m.

To sign-up:

e Visit myturn.ca.gov on April 15 to register.

o Enter your personal information to confirm eligibility (note,
students will not be eligible until 6:00 a.m. on Thursday,
April 15)

e On the "you are eligible” page, enter the following in the
search field: "Glendale Memorial Hospital - GUSD Seniors
and Family Only" to select the GUSD clinic

o Complete your registration form

e A separate registration form MUST be completed for each
individual receiving a vaccine

e Students must bring their student ID to the vaccination

appointment!

For questions, contact Stacy Toy at stoy@gusd.net


http://myturn.ca.gov/

